

Bringing Communities Together

Baker • Clay • Duval • Flagler • Nassau • Putnam • St. Johns

February 11, 2010

Ms. Cheryl Brown Council Secretary City of Jacksonville 117 W. Duval Street, Suite 425 Jacksonville, FL 32202 FEB 16 2010 CLBROWN

Dear Ms. Brown:

The Northeast Florida Regional Council's annual Elected Officials Reception and Regional Awards Presentation event is scheduled for February 24, 2010. Enclosed are invitations for you, each of your local government's elected council members or commissioners and planning director. In order to save postage costs in these economic times, I am requesting that you provide this information to your elected council members and commissioners.

Please note that both the venue and format of this event have changed from last year's location. This year's reception will be held at the University Center at the University of North Florida and will include a sit-down dinner. Because of the logistics involved with a seated dinner, RSVPs are more important than ever. We ask that attendees RSVP by Wednesday, February 17th. Additionally, please let us know if a vegetarian meal is required.

Thank you for your help getting the word out. We hope to see you and your elected officials on the 24th!

Sincerely,

Brian Teeple

Chief Executive Officer

The Northeast Florida Regional Council

representing Baker, Clay, Duval, Flagler, Nassau, Putnam and St. Johns Counties Cordially invites you to attend

THE ANNUAL

NORTHEAST FLORIDA ELECTED OFFICIALS RECEPTION &

2009 Regional Leadership Hwards Ceremony

Wednesday, February 24, 2010 6:00 pm - 9:30 pm University Center at the University of North Florida 12000 Alumni Drive, Jacksonville, FL 32224

Please R.S.V.P. by Wednesday, February 17, 2010 During office hours: (904) 279-0880 Automated line: (904) 279-0885 ext. 104 By e-mail: jhewettapperson@nefrc.org

Cocktail Hour begins 6:00 pm, followed by a seated dinner at 7:00 pm. The Awards Presentation will begin at 7:30 pm.